
October 2019 
Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family,
     Good morning from beautiful Palma de Mallorca.  I know some of you are having 
snow already and others are still in the  90’s.  So, I hate to rub it in, but the weather 
here right now is perfect!  We still drive or walk around and say, “Can you believe God 
called us here?”  We really love where God has called us.  One of the things we love 
about the island is the diversity.  Last Sunday, we had eleven people in attendance.  Of 
the eleven, we had us four Americans (Nick and Sam were born in Mexico), four 
Filipinos, and another family: he is from Brazil, we think she is from Peru, and the 
baby was born here in Spain.  
    However, that is not the most exciting thing.  That same Sunday I preached a very 
specific salvation message.  I knew Eli’s wife, Jelisa, and her friend, Rosalie, would be 
there.  They have become very faithful, but had not yet accepted Christ as their Savior.  
After the service, nothing happened, but during the week I got a text from Eli saying 
that his wife got saved!  We are still praying for Rosalie, but I can see her thinking 
when I am preaching.  Please pray with us for her salvation.  Also, it has been exciting 
that Eli has been out soul winning with us the last several weeks.  It is so exciting to 
watch God work!
    Also, I wanted to let you all know that we have moved and have a new address here.  
God provided us a townhome instead of an apartment!  Apartment living in the city, 
though we enjoyed it, was hard on Nick and Sam because they could not just go out 
and play; we had to take them somewhere.  They now have a basketball goal and an 
empty field to play in right across the street.  People are always staring at them playing 
“American” football and baseball.    

Thank you for your prayers and 
support,       

Markie Bullock 

Our new field address:
C/ Abat Real, 43
07010 Palma, Balears
España 


